
East Anglia District 
Safeguarding Report 

Synod September 2019 

TRAINERS 

The first Trainers’ Forum in June 
was a great success and proved 
really useful. It was a very prac-
tical session, thinking about 
preparing ourselves for training 
sessions. 
 
The next trainers’ forum is on 
Saturday 2nd November at 
Thetford, 10:00-12:30. 
Booking link on the website. 

District Safeguarding Audits 

All the Audits have been returned now; thank you to everyone 

who worked so hard to get them completed! They do give us 

an understanding of where safeguarding sits in the District. 

Superintendents and Circuit Safeguarding Officers are meet-

ing with Jane to look at the results, identify some really good 

practice and see where we can give additional support and 

training in the coming months. 

   Website 

There is so much going on in the District all the 

time—please keep up to date via the website. 

There are links to documents and forms and 

booking details for training and forums. 

https://eangliamethodist.org.uk/we-care/

safeguarding  

Advanced Module Training 

Tuesday 1st October Landseer Road, Ipswich 
 11:30-15:30 
Thursday 7th November Pulham Market 
 12:30-16:30 
 
Booking link is on the local website.  
 
Further sessions are planned  
Wed 13th Nov,  
Sat 30th Nov,  
Fri 13th Dec,  
Mon 13th Jan,  
Wed 29th Jan,  
Mon 10th Feb,  
Tue 21st April  
and a date in March to be 
confirmed. 
 
Venues yet to be confirmed. 

Jane Gay 

District Safeguarding Officer 

07787 225 230 

east.safeguarding@gmail.com 

 
 Safeguarding Contacts poster 
 
There is a new contacts 
poster available. It has 
been sent to all Circuit 
Safeguarding Officers 
to distribute. If your 
church does not have 
one on display yet, 
please contact your 
Circuit Safeguarding 
Officer. 

Safeguarding Officers 
The next Safeguarding Forum is being 
held at Thetford on  Monday 23rd Sep-
tember 7.00pm: please advertise this. 
ALL Church and Circuit Safeguarding 
Officers welcome! 
Please book ahead: booking link on the 
website. 

 
 Recording a concern? 
 Date it, 
 Time it , 
 Sign it, 
 Send it! 
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